
 
 

  

 May 29th, 2025 
 
 
Re: Transportation – Action Required by Parents 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
On June 9th, 2025, the EMSB Transportation Division will send out two important 
emails: 

 
1. Confirmation of Transportation – An email will be sent to parents of students who are 

eligible for AM & PM transportation services, asking if they require bussing services for their 
child(ren) for the 2025–2026 school year. 
 

2. Accommodation Bus Pass Renewal – An email will be sent to parents of students 
currently receiving an accommodation bus pass, asking if they would like to renew this 
service for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
P.S. Students with special needs who require transportation services will not be 
receiving an email, they will be accommodated based on the recommendations 
from the Student Service Department. Busing companies will be contacting these 
parents 1-2 days before the first day of school.  
 
Deadline to respond to the email is June 20th, 2025. 
 
Failure to respond will result in delayed transportation for your child next 
August 2025. 
 
If no reply is received, your child will not receive busing until after September 
15th, 2025. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
EMSB Transportation Division 

 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


